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Secretary Liz Dudek Pens Editorial for South Florida Sun-Sentinel 
  

Don’t miss reading Secretary Dudek’s guest column concerning AHCA’s role in health facility 

oversight that was published by the South Florida Sun-Sentinel on Monday, May 13, 2013. 

 

“Many Floridians are familiar with the Agency for Health Care Administration as the entity that 

runs the Florida Medicaid program. That is true, but we also have oversight of more than 45,000 

health care facilities and providers, from acute care centers like hospitals and nursing homes to 

companies that bring care to you like home health agencies or portable x-ray providers.” 

 

Click Here to read the full column. 
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http://www.sun-sentinel.com/news/opinion/fl-readers-view-acha-20130513,0,7384907.story

